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Art in Bloom Saturday March 26th. 
 A Brunch reservation for 20 has been made at  

Parkshore Grill for 11:00am | Cost $24.00 

Find us towards the back, choose from a limited brunch menu of         

4 items, includes non-alcoholic beverage.  
 

RSVP on or before March 31st 

Sally Truby 727 864-2439 or sstruby@icloud.com 
 

 Sally is working on a reservation for us at 1:00pm at the Museum.  

With 10 non-member reservations, the admission is $14.00 

Museum Members are free.   
 

We are heading to 
Demon’s Landing         

American Stage presents 

6pm April 20th  

meeting up for  

Food & Sisterhood 

Come Join Us! 

Call Carol for Details 

727 864-4124 

WOW!!!                    

Did we have a 
Great time singing 
and Dancing        
all night!!!!! 



Council Meeting 
Social 6:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30pm 
 

Tuesday, May 17th 
Home of Pat Lins 
4549 14th Way NE  

————————————- 
 

Community  
Service 

Please bring one of the 
following items to 

donate to the  
Kind Mouse 

• Tuna Snack Packs 
• Peanut Butter Cups 
• Granola Bars 
• Apple Juice Boxes 
 

To help aid children in 
our community with food 
insecurities. 
 

Bring your donations 
to the Scholarship 

Luncheon. 

President Lisa Brown 727-410-4573 lglonek@tampabay.rr.com 

Vice President Donna Cothron 727-455-9576 donnakcothron@gmail.com 

Secretary Kim Blessinger 727-698-0510  kim.blessinger@gmail.com 

Treasurer Pat Lins 727- 452-7653 pat.lins@yahoo.com 

Advisor Carol O'Bryon Rogich 727-864-4124 obdesign@tampabay.rr.com 

 

Scholarship Luncheon and 
Installation of Officers  

11am Saturday May 7th 

Free Parking with Additional                                      

Free Parking at the End of the Block 

Join us for a lovely afternoon of  Sisterhood as 
we present the 2022 Scholarships to young 

women of our community. 
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5pm Tuesday  
March 15th   

Harveys on 4th 



A few of Jackie Stubba’s Many Accomplishments                        

President of Tampa Bay Alumnae chapter, 8 years (2014 to current) 

Awarded Sorority "50 Year Pin" at October Founders Day 2021               
(50 years membership)  

Planning committee, 10 years (2011 to current)  

Assistant to Philanthropy chair, 9 years (2012 to current)  

Chapter chair and hostess Annual Collegiate-Alumnae June Brunch,          
10 years (2011 to current) 

Represented chapter as President at two National Conventions              
(2014 and 2016)  

Assisted national recruitment for new college chapter at UF, Gainesville FL 
(2018) 

Received chapter Circle of Ivy Award (2018) for continuous dedication, 
service, and values.  

National "Spirit of Philanthropy Award" chapter award for fundraising 
(2018)  

Jackie Stubba of Alpha Phi 

     2022 Woman of the Year 

Joan Jaicks, was 
recently honored for Delta Gamma's  
prestigious Oxford Award.   

The Oxford Award recognizes the 
alumna who exemplifies the Delta 
Gamma philosophy of "service to her 
community through volunteer and 
philanthropic activities.”  It honors the 
alumna who takes pride in her       
community and who, through the 
years, has devoted her talents to       
improve the quality of life around her."  

Thank you Joan for your commitment 
to serve your community. 

We appreciated all you do for us. 

 

New member, Erin O’Brien 
has added  another milestone 
to her resume… 

Accepted to FSU             
College  of Law. 

Erin earned her BS from 
FSU and her MD from USF.  
Completed MD Residency 
Programs USC & Baylor        

Erin specializes in            
Obstetrics & Gynecology. 

Erin is a Phi Mu and her 
daughter pledged KKG at 
FSU this past fall. 

 

 



 



 DONATIONS 
SCHOLARSHIP FUND  

DONATION LEVELS: 

Spirit Donor $5 - $49 

Sunflower Donor: $50-$99 

Star Donor: $100+ 

"Your generous donations         
combined with the proceeds raised 

from events allowed SPAPA to 
award five $2,000 scholarships 

this past year!" 

Over $30,000 for Pinellas County             
Young Women. 

Donations to the Scholarship Fund has been 
making a difference in young women's             

collegiate careers since 1928. 

This year as you fill out your membership dues check we 
hope you will include a little or a lot extra toward the 
scholarship fund!  Individual donations are extremely      

important to continue to fund the scholarship program at 
the same level.   Awarding the scholarships to our next 
generation of Panhellenic women is such a wonderful 

close to our busy year.   

It is amazing to hear the things they hope to accomplish.  
We also like to recognize the success our current members 

and their achievements in their professions, in their      
families and in the St. Petersburg community. 

2022 Scholarship Fashion Show Fundraiser 

and Woman of  the Year Brunch                                  
Fun Day of Sisterhood and Successful Day of Fundraising 

Adding over $1,400 to our scholarship  fund. 

 




